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Subject: Rezoning - 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd

From: Christopher Smith   
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 4:29 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Rezoning - 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd 

Good afternoon, 

I am writing regarding the rezoning of 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd (Project Number RES-PROJ24-0004). My 
wife and I live at 1835 Northbrook Drive and we are opposed to this project since it fails to match the 
surrounding area and will negatively impact our neighborhood and our property value. A five story 
structure simply does not belong in our neighborhood. 

We recommend that the Ann Arbor Planning Board deny the rezoning of this lot. 

Best Regards, 

Christopher Smith 


